Ms. Burdick has requested the following information regarding agenda item CC8 Consultant Contract for John Enger:

Request:     This agenda states Phase 1.  How many years has the District been implementing FACE It?  How can the trainer objectively provide an analysis of his/her own program?  How does being placed on a National Registry help children?

Response:   

How many years has the District been implementing FACE-IT?  

The district has been implementing FACE-IT for three years as part of its federal “Grants to Reduce Alcohol Abuse.”

How can the trainer objectively provide an analysis of his/her own program?

The Consultant will not be evaluating her own program.  The coordinator will evaluate the program at the expense of the federal Department of Health and Human Services.

How does being placed on a National Registry help children?

Being placed on the National Registry of Effective and Proven Programs allows us (even as we begin the evaluation) to use federal funding to pay for FACE-IT services.  Without working on ensuring that our programs meet effective and proven status, we would not be able to use other grant money to pay for this valuable Alternative to Suspension program.  Secondly, the evaluation will help us improve the program to better meet student needs.  Attached are our most recent FACE-IT results.
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